
Addendum 3 

Miami Shores Village 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 

SHORES ESTATES SEPTIC TO SEWER PROJECT 

ITB #2024-04-01 

May 24, 2024 

This Addendum No. 3 to the above-referenced Invitation to Bid “ITB” is issued in response to 

questions from prospective respondents, or other clarifications and revisions issued by the 

Village.  

1. The bid due date has been extended from 2:30 p.m. May 24, 2024 until 2:30 p.m., Friday

June 7, 2024. All bids must be signed, sealed and to the Office of the Village Clerk,

Miami Shores Village, 10050 N.E. 2nd Avenue, Miami Shores, FL  33138, no later than

2:30 p.m. Friday, June 7, 2024 and clearly marked in the lower left-hand corner on the

outside of the envelope: "ITB NO. 2024-04-01 - Shores Estates Septic to Sewer Project”.

2. There appears to have been an issue with the plans link.  There are two links.

Below is the original link containing 43 pages.  

Link: 

https://kimley-horn.securevdr.com/d-seabfb23680c842778f5f2574e8f8ce7b 

On May 3, 2024, Addendum No. 2 was issued providing an additional (second link) 

which contains 24 sheets.  The drawings were updated to include the address to each 

residence.  

Link: 

https://kimley-horn.securevdr.com/d-sff8326ef602f4030a603a8bd35c11f1b 

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be submitted in writing to the Procurement 

Administrator at bids@msvfl.gov. 

Bidders are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this addendum as part of your ITB submission. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rockfeld 
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